
 

 

  
Tuesday 27th November 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Introduction of Chartwells as Our New School Meals Provider 
 
I am pleased to share that from Monday 6th January 2025, Chartwells will be providing school 
meals at Middlewich Primary School. Attached, you will find the three-week menu with the 
week commencing dates indicated at the top. The menu for the week commencing 6th January 
will follow the week one menu.  Also, attached is a welcome newsletter from Chartwells to 
provide you with more information about their service. 
 
We are pleased to confirm that the cost of a school meal will be reduced to £2.90 per meal. 
Children in reception and key stage 1 will continue to receive their meals free of charge under 
the Universal Infant Free School Meals scheme. 
 
Chartwells’ meals are designed to cater to a range of dietary needs. Later this week, you will 
receive a form from Chartwells requesting details of any specific dietary requirements your 
child may have.  
 
Whilst we welcome our new provider, Chartwells, to our school, our kitchen staff team will 
remain the same. We appreciate your ongoing support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs. G. Reynolds 
Headteacher 
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